VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY



NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37240

Department of Religious Studies • College of Arts & Science

September 1, 1976



Dr. Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 186th Street and Amsterdam Avenue New York, New York 10033

Dear Norman,

My heartiest congratulations on your appointment as president of Yeshiva University. I am certain that you will continue to develop the University toward ever more constructive goals that it may shed further distinction upon the community.

With cordial greetings for the New Year,

I am

Faithfully yours,

ONID

Lou H. Silberman

LHS:j